
 

 
 

From: Susan Schlossberg resourcesusan@gmail.com 
Subject: Confirmation 

Date: August 10, 2021 at 5:56 PM 
To: Rafiq & Shams Karmini rafiqsr2@gmail.com, Boris & Natalya Katz Boris@csail.mit.edu 

 
Dear Rafiq: 

 
Thanks for your reminder. Yes, I confirm that I will attend the meeting on your back porch on 
Friday at 3:00 PM. 

 
It is fine with me if Boris attends by electronic means. 

 
I will have a lawyer with me and we will make a recording of the meeting using an iPhone. 
Within 24 hours following the meeting I will prepare draft Minutes of the meeting so that we will 
be able to recall what was said. I will distribute a draft of those Minutes to you and Boris and we 
can then agree on any necessary revisions. 

 
Please confirm that you and Boris have received the two e-mail messages I sent you yesterday 
and today. There were many specific points in those messages, but the most important thing is 
that we do not have enough detail at this point to be able to fairly evaluate those bids. The 
easiest example of that is  that Mystic  thinks it  can do the job for$ while the other two  want to 
do the same job for$ and $. The S&H proposal is completely unacceptable in its present form, 
since it is stated as a second change order to a first change order and an original proposal that 
were never performed. We would have no idea of what we were getting. 

 
As I said, I will attend the meeting but I will not agree to an incomplete proposal. If we need 
more time to get the details we need, then I think we should delay the meeting. 

 
Thanks again for the reminder, 
Susan 


